
CAPE LIGHT COMPACT JPE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

DATA REPORTING SYSTEM 

 

The Cape Light Compact JPE, through its Chief Procurement Officer is soliciting Requests 

for Proposals (RFP) from qualified to provide services for energy efficiency data and 

reporting system related to all of the Compact’s energy efficiency programs.  The Cape 

Light Compact JPE (the “Compact”) is a regional energy services governmental 

organization comprised of and serving its twenty-one towns of Cape Cod and Martha’s 

Vineyard.  The Compact is a joint powers entity and municipal aggregator pursuant to 

M.G.L. c. 40, §4A ½ and M.G.L. c. 164, §134.   

 

This solicitation is being conducted in accordance with the provisions of Massachusetts 

General Laws Chapter 30B, Section 1(b0(33), energy related services section. If it 

becomes necessary to revise any part of this RFP or otherwise provide additional 

information, an addendum will be issued to all prospective proposers who received copies 

of the original request. 

 

Responses are due on September 14, at 4:00 p.m. in the Compact’s Office, 261 Whites 

Path, Unit #4, South Yarmouth, MA 02664. An award will be made within 45 days. All 

responses must be received in a sealed envelope properly marked prior to the deadline.  

A copy of the RFP may be found on the Cape Light Compact’s website at 

https://www.capelightcompact.org/rfp/.  

 

The Compact reserves the right to reject any or all proposals when it deems it to be in the 

best interest of the Compact. 

 

 

https://www.capelightcompact.org/rfp/

